
Good Morning Kelly, 
 
With regard to the recent application for a variation to the licence of the “The Gallery, 37 Main 
Street, Tobermory, Isle of Mull PA75 6NU”. 
 
I would like to comment that live music and recorded music should not be permitted outside given 
the prominent position of the premises and its potential for nusance.  

  

Robert Macleod 
Director / Owner 
 

t: +44(0) 141 204 5115  |  m: +44(0) 7919 487 645 
  

e: Robert@oceanriskmanagemen
t.com 

 |
  

w: oceanriskmanagement
.com 

 

a:  158 Hyndland Road ,  Glasgow ,  G12 9HZ 
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